
EDITORIAL

Dear colleagues,

The Turkish Journal of Ear Nose and Throat, which has been published for many years, has been published in 
English for the past two years. The COVID-19 Special Issue, which is available during the pandemic, contains 
invaluable data regarding our field of practice. As we all know, these times are hard times for the all humanity. 
The pandemic has a tremendous impact on every aspect of life and world economy. We would like to express 
our gratitude and sincere appreciation to Necla Akgün, the primary school teacher of Prof. Engin Yazıcıoğlu, 
MD, her decedent spouse İsmet Akgün, and their beloved daughters who provided a generous financial support 
for the publication of the journal including four issues and an additional special issue annually. We appreciate 
their devoted efforts. 
With our deepest appreciation 

Yours sincerely,
Prof. İsmet Aslan, MD
Editor




